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Submission: I do not support councils proposed increase in rates. Increases in cost of water recently is too high, and u have
decreased the initial tier of water to a mere 75k1, then it jumps to over $3.00 k1. It’s just not fair to family’s already struggling
to pay every thing else No one wants to let there lawn and gardens die off in 40 degree heat but a lot of families will have to
choose to either have a lawn or to have § to pay the next electricity bill. Please uhsc consider families budgets first. On the
matter of the street scape upgrade, Again why put More pressure on the budget of families already struggling to pay for these
upgrades, when we potentially get the $$ from the NSW government. Surely they have a duty to return a small proportion of the
unbelievable amount of revenue they get from hunter valley mines to fund this project





